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A week long online Short-Term Training Program (STTP) on ‘Emerging Research Areas in Big Data 

Computing’ organized by the Department of Computer Engineering, J.C. Bose University of Science 

and Technology, YMCA, Faridabad, inaugurated today. 

The weekly programme, sponsored by the All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE) is divided 

into three sessions per day. Bhopal-based Rajiv Gandhi Proudyogiki Vishwavidyalaya’s Vice 

Chancellor Prof. Sunil Kumar attended the inaugural session as the Chief Guest. The session was 

presided over by Vice Chancellor Prof. Dinesh Kumar. Registrar Dr. S.K. Garg was also present on this 

occasion. 

Addressing the inaugural session, Vice Chancellor Prof. Dinesh Kumar said that in order to deal 

effectively with the constantly changing paradigm shifts in technology, the initiative of making 

teachers future ready by upskilling and re-skilling them in some of the rapidly emerging areas in 

technical education and related industries is of the utmost importance. 

In the second session, Data Scientist Mohit Kumar of Jubilant Foodworks Ltd. presented his views on 

the topic ‘Big Data Analytics’. In the third and final session, Dr. Rashmi Agarwal from Manav Rachna 

International Institute of Research and Studies addressed the programme on ‘Understanding Non-

Relational Databases – Documents stored inside Big Data’. 

In his address, Prof. Sunil Kumar highlighted the importance and relevance of new technology taking 

shape, and how it has become an important part of our livelihood and industry. He also said that the 

STTP mainly focuses on three key areas. Developing leadership quality, faculty involvement in 

excellent pedagogy and enhancing faculty's knowledge of upcoming technology. 

Earlier, Chairperson of Computer Engineering Prof. Komal Kumar Bhatia welcomed the guest and the 

participants and gave an overview on the program. He highlighted the importance of Big Data in 

teaching pedagogies. 

At the end of the session, Dean of Faculty of Liberal Arts and Media Studies Prof. Atul Mishra gave 

the vote of thanks. He said that the organization of such events is generally the result of close 

cooperation among several institutions and individuals and thanked each and everybody who 

directly and indirectly contributed in making this event a grand success. Six more sessions like this 

will take place in the coming week, till the 31st of July. 



 

 

 



 

 

 


